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This document provides a summary of the key changes between Glendale Water & Power’s current Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP) (dated May 25, 2021), and Glendale Water & Power’s prior Wildfire Mitigation Plan (dated November 27, 2019).  As part of its 2021 submission to the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board (WSAB), Glendale Water & Power provided an Informational Response document, which responded to each of the recommendations made by the WSAB in the Guidance Advisory Opinion for the 2021 Wildfire Mitigation Plans of Electric Publicly Owned Utilities and Cooperatives, issued on December 15, 2020.  

This document is intended to simplify the process of reviewing Glendale Water & Power’s current WMP, but does not represent a comprehensive identification of every single update to Glendale Water & Power’s WMP.  Further, this summary is not part of or a supplement to Glendale Water & Power’s WMP.  Therefore, a full review Glendale Water & Power’s wildfire mitigation efforts should be based on the actual WMP and Informational Response documents. 


1. Executive Summary

· Glendale Water & Power, on page 4 of 2021 plan, point 1.d, updated the percentage of the City’s land area that contains GWP electrical assets and requires mitigation action to reduce the risk of wildfire.  

· Glendale Water & Power added bullet points 2.m (Animal intrusion covers) and     2.n (Replacing expulsion fuses with fuse saver) to reduce the risk of igniting or spreading wildfires. 


2. Wildfire Zones

· Glendale Water & Power, on page 30 of 2021 plan, updated the percentage of the City’s land area that contains GWP electrical assets and requires mitigation action to reduce the risk of wildfire.  
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